
 

 

Mayor and Council  
City of Prince George  
1100 Patricia Boulevard  
Prince George, BC V2L 3V9  
 
Subject: City of Prince George resolution in support of the Northern Development Initiative Trust funding 

request (Prince George Golf and Curling Club – Recreation Infrastructure)  

Dear Mayor and Council,  

The Prince George Golf and Curling Club is formally requesting a resolution from Prince George City Council in 

support of our funding request to NDIT for up to $50,000 (to be submitted in the near future).  

The Prince George Golf and Curling Club(PGGCC) in conjunction with their lease tenants provides sporting 

opportunities for multiple user groups including Golf, Curling, Hockey, Climbing, Tennis, and Pickleball. The 

PGGCC is planning facility improvements to its existing Clubhouse which is used by all these groups.  The work 

involves upgrading the current 35+ year old overhead lighting with modern LED fixtures. The project will 

improve the PGGCC's energy efficiency which would have positive environmental benefits and result in reduced 

long-term cost savings through reduced electricity bills. The brighter lighting will improve safety and ensure that 

the facility remains inviting for family-oriented activities for residents and visitors to Prince George.  

The following is the resolution that we are asking City Council to approve: 

THAT, the City of Prince George supports the application to Northern Development Initiative Trust from the 

Prince George Golf and Curling Club for a grant of up to $50,000 for the replacement current in ceiling lighting 

throughout the Clubhouse to LED fixtures from the Recreation Infrastructure Program.  

I certainly welcome any questions or comments you may have and look forward to your response. Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Don McDermid, on behalf of the Board of Directors 

 

General Manager, Prince George Golf and Curling Club 
250-301-9406 


